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Florida Power Corporation
Attn: W. P. Stewart, Manager

Nuclear Operations
Post Office Box 14042, Mail Stop C-4
St. Petersburg, Florida 3373?

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of July 30 and August 24, 1979, informing us of
steps you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activi-
ties under NRC Operating License No. DPR-72 brought to your attention its our
letter of July 5, 1979. We will examine your corrective actions and plansduring subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

f.c.
R. C. Lewis, Acting Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear

Support Branch

cc: G. P. Leatty, Jr.
Nuclear Plant Superintendent
Post Office Box 1240
urystal River, Florida 32629
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